
 

 

Filed via My CRTC Account 

 

Mr. Claude Doucet, Secretary General 

Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission 

Les Terrasses de la Chaudière 

1 Promenade du Portage 

Gatineau, Québec J8X 4B1 

 

3 February, 2021 

 

RE: Telecom Notice of Consultation CRTC 2020-366, Proposed RFI Questions with the Call for 

comments regarding potential regulatory measures to make access to poles owned by Canadian 

carriers more efficient submitted request for information. 

 

Dear Mr. Doucet, 

 

1. Thank you for the opportunity to pose questions to other intervenors. CEA does not have questions to 

pose to those other groups at this time. We feel this consultation, as well as TNC 2019-57 and TNC 

2019-406, have been fulsome and we eagerly await the findings & decisions on all these important 

works. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Arjun Devdas Manager 

Asset Optimization, Hydro One 

Chair, CEA Joint Use Practice & Policy Committee 

 

Channa Perera  

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs and Best Practices   

Canadian Electricity Association 
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